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Agreement in Committee

The Board of Directors met this afternoon following the BCPSEA 19th Annual General Meeting to review
discussion and feedback from boards regarding the December 7, 2012 Agreement in Committee
proposed between BCPSEA and the BC Teachers’ Federation.

As you know, although the provincial parties had originally agreed to a January 9 deadline for ratification,
the Board of Directors determined that boards needed a further opportunity to address comments to the
Board, and time for this discussion was added to the Saturday program at AGM.

In addition, the BCTF also set this weekend to consider ratification of the AiC.

The Board, at its meeting this afternoon, has ratified the AiC. We will communicate further as events
progress.

The Board of Directors is very appreciative of the support of boards of education expressed throughout
the weekend, and look forward to discussion at our Representative Council scheduled for Saturday,
February 16, 2013.

If you have any questions in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact any member of your Board of
Directors.

Alan Chell
Chair
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